OREGON ARCHAEOLOGICAL SOCIETY
NOTICE OF 2015 SCHOLARSHIP AVAILABILITY

This is to inform you of the availability of the Roy F. Jones Memorial Scholasship for 2015, sponsored
by the Oregon Archaeological Society (OAS). The scholarship will be funded up to $1000.00, to a
student enrolled in a college or university in Oregon or Washington, to assist in funding a worthy
archaeological project. This scholarship was established in 1973 to honor the memory of a man who
was an enthusiastic supporter of archaeology.

’m asking for your assistance both to inform students of the availability of this grant and to encourage
them to apply directly to the OAS for consideration, Applications should include a brief biographical
sketch of the applicant, a statement of financial need, a description of the project to be carried out, an
accompanying letter of recommendation from a professor in his/her department, contact phone number
and contact address. The deadline for receipt of applications is February 1,2015. (For more
information, please see our web site at: http./www .oregonarchaeological.org; Under tabs: About
OAS/Scholarships/Jones Scholarship.

Preferably, applications may be e-mailed to: Richardsknox @frontier.com or
monthly screenings@gmail .com. Please put ‘Scholarship Application” in the subject line.

Applications may be mailed to: Rich Knox, OAS Scholarship Committee Chair, 3734 NW 144" Place,
Portland, OR 97229.

At the March 2015 Board meeting, the OAS Board of Directors will consider all applications and will
select one or more submissions.

Upon completion of the project, the OAS expects the recipient to present a verbal and/or written report
to the general membership within one year of receiving the scholarship. For further information, please
email me at Richardsknox@frontier.com.

Sincerely,

,,,,,

Rich Knox
Scholarship Committee Chair, OAS

The Oregon Archaeological Society
P.O. Box 13293, Poriland, Oregon 97213
www.oregonarchaeological.org




